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FOXFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL - ADMISSIONS CONSULTATION 

 
Consultation opens  Wednesday 15th December 2021 at 9am 
 
Consultation closes  Wednesday 26th January 2022 at 9am 

 
Purpose  
The Inspire Partnership Academy Trust is consulting on the arrangements for admission 
to Foxfield Primary School in the academic year 2023 – 2024.  Arrangements have been 
re-drafted to provide consistency across all schools in the trust and to incorporate 
statutory requirements of the 2021 admission code.  There are no material changes to 
the admissions arrangements for this school being proposed however there is a 
statutory requirement to consult at least every 7 years and the trust is keen that the 
trigger date for that consultation is aligned for all schools. 

 
VIEW OUR PROPOSED ADMISSIONS ARRANGEMENTS HERE  

 
We value the opinions of all those in the community our school and trust serves and 
welcome all views on the proposed changes we wish to make.  Please let us know via 
the following link  
 
CONSULTATION RESPONSE – SHARE YOUR VIEWS  

 
If you have difficulty in accessing or understanding any aspect of the proposal or giving 
your feedback online, please do get in touch with us so that we can help. You can reach 
us by email at anne@governance-connected.co.uk or on 07710 530 383 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BG8zVzcEJSWJKpMSjB6T-3tACxwPpiwX/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100396994449068247923&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://forms.gle/3XRA8nXk7TTcYjWF7
mailto:anne@governance-connected.co.uk

